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Christmas Concert and Bake Sale! 
 
 
 
Our Christmas Concert is fast approaching! Make 
sure you mark Wednesday December 19 7:00 p.m. 
on your Calendar! Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Be 
sure to let Ms. Walczak know what you will be 
able to donate for the bake sale. All donations are 
very much appreciated.  Baked goods with nuts 
will be accepted but need to be clearly marked 
and completely sealed. Please pre-price your 
goods, if at all possible. Thank you all for your 
hard work baking! 
 

Christmas 50/50 Tickets 
 

 
 
 
Please start returning sold tickets with money 
back to Ms. Walczak in the office. The draw will 
be held the night of the Christmas concert! Thank 
you to the parents and students for your hard 
work selling the tickets! 
 

Subway Lunch! 
 
 
 
There will be a Subway lunch on December 20th. 
Order forms are being sent home with the news 
letter! Please be sure to return the order forms by 
Friday December 14th. 
 
 
 
 

CPAN Snowsuit Drive 
 
 
 
 
 
Child Poverty Action Network has been in 
contact with the school and are looking for 
snowsuit donations. If you can make a donation 
please bring it into the school in a plastic bag. Bell 
workers will be coming around after the holidays 
to pick up donations. 
 
 

Sacrament of Confession  
Wednesday December 12th  at 1:00 p.m. 

 
 

Upcoming Spirit Days 
 

Thursday December 13th – Dress like a Christmas 
Ornament or Decoration. 
Friday December 21st – Pajama/Comfy day! 

 

Upcoming Parent Council meeting 
 

January 8, 2019 @ 6:10 pm 
 

 

NEXT MASS 

 
Wednesday January 9th at 11:00 a.m. 

Please join us 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our classrooms are getting into the spirit of the 

season by decorating our doors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
St. Martin staff and students want to thank Danka 
for teaching us why turkey feathers are important 
to Indigenous Peoples, some songs and 
drumming. Amazing experience. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The kids jamming with Mike and Andrea, 

prepping for our Christmas Concert! 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the students who participated 
in the Legions Remembrance day Poster/Literacy 
Competition and placed in the Branch 
Competition! Congratulations to Christopher 
Nicholas who gets to advance to the Zone 
Competition! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Way to go SMT! Staff and Students all dressed up 
for FeWL Christmas Dress up/ Christmas 
Colours Day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUN FRENCH FACTS 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Bilingual people have sharper 
cognitive skills and keep their brain 
alert and active even when only 
one language is used. 

 
Encourage your child to be a lifelong 
learner of French! 


